Y Pwyllgor Busnes

Welsh Parliament

Business Committee

John Griffiths MS Chair, Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee Senedd Cymru Cardiff Bay CF99 1SE

17 June 2020

Dear John,

Request for a Plenary debate – Benefits in Wales

Thank you for your letter to the Business Committee requesting a debate on the Committee's report on Benefits in Wales.

The Business Committee considered the letter at its meeting on 15 June. Having previously agreed to only schedule committee debates directly relating to Covid-19 in the short term, the Committee felt that this request did not fall in that category.

Business Managers did however agree that this was an important debate to have and will look to schedule the debate for early in the autumn term.

Kind regards,

Elin Jones MS

flir fours

Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.



Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN



SeneddPwyllgorBusnes@senedd.cymru



0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



SeneddBusiness@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565